
    The Royal Scottish Pipe Band Association 
             Lothian & Borders Branch 

 Ann Hazzard 

 15 Campwood View 

 Mayfield 

 Dalkeith 

  Midlothian 

  EH22 5QQ 

  

 10
th

 October 2015 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I would like to let you know that the date for the 2015 Lothian & Borders Branch Annual General 

Meeting has been set for 29
th

 November 2015 at 3.00pm and will be held at: 

 

Bellsquary Hall, 

Bellsquarry, 

Livingston 

EH54 9AA 

At 15.00hrs. 

 

I have enclosed an AGM Pack for your band.  

 

May I also remind you that the Branch meetings are your chance to air your views, the elected 

committee are there to serve the bands it is up to you to attend meetings and let us know what you 

want.  

 

The first Branch meeting of the season follows the AGM and will start at 5pm and will usually 

finish by 6pm. 

 

We hope that you will be able to stay for the Branch meeting but understand if you have other 

demands on your time. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Ann Hazzard 

Secretary 


